Omar Johnson

From: Hilary Dreyer <hilary@tmvff.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 9:15 AM

To: Omar Johnson (boh@westtisbury-ma.gov)
Subject: Question about filmming?

Dear Omar and the WT Board of Health,

Thank you for your guidance and help clarifying sanctioned activities. Can you please let me know if the
following is allowed?

We are a 501(c)3 non-profit with a filmmaking department. That department has recently been creating PSA's
(one for Cronig's, and one for the Island Food Pantry). We want to start creating a 30-minute weekly show
which is a thoughtful conversation between 2 participants. Our hope is that this will help to ease people's
anxieties (and entertain them at home!).

The film shoot would be 4 people total. 2 camera people each with their own equipment, and 2 participants
being filmed. We would film this conversation outside on a piece of private property, and require that the 4
people stay a minimum of 6 feet away from each other.

Again, thank you!

Hilary Dreyer
Executive Director

The Martha's Vineyard Film Festival
TMVFF.org | @tmvff




